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May 9, 2023 

 

 

 

Re: Staff Notes for Friends of Wellington Park Proposal for new “Little Free Library” at 
Wellington Park  
 
Dear Parks and Recreation Commission, 

 
The Parks, Recreation and Culture Department (PRC) would like to present “Little Free Library” 
proposal by the Friends of Wellington Park (FoWP) to help facilitate the exchange of books for 
adults at the park. 
 

Staff Notes on Wellington Park Little Free Library Proposal: 

• The proposed Little Free Library (LFL) will be the second Little Free Library at the park and 

will contain books for adults.  

• The LFL will be placed immediately adjacent to existing “Little Free Library” at the park and a 

path near Kilburn Road. The proposed height will be maximized at 48”.   

• The LFL will be provided and installed by the FoWP. 

• The LFL will be managed and monitored by the FoWp. 

●    A formal gift letter has been provided by the FoWP To Newon PRC 
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Photo of Proposed LFL Location  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


